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December 1, 2020 

CONGRATULATIONS 

The 968 Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank our Social/ Welcoming 
Committee, the recreation center staff and Steve Lanthier, for their efforts in organizing and 
collecting donations for our 2020 Holiday Charity Event,  the "Fill a Purse for a Sister 
Campaign". 

A very special thanks to the Condo 968 residents for all the wonderful donations that made this 
holiday donation program such a success. We collected close to 100 purses!  See the response 
below from the event coordinator: 

               ”We just received an amazing delivery of donations for the Fill A purse For A 
Sister Campaign from Mary and the Ballantrae condo community. Special thanks to 
Steve for driving his vehicle absolutely stuffed full of purses down to Stouffville! 

                Thank you SO Much to everyone who donated, this huge delivery is going to 
help so many women this holiday season." Angel Freedman 

We have a lot to be thankful for, good health, family, friends and neighbours and a heart full of 
love and kindness for those who may be in need this holiday season. 

Click to read the Brochure about this worthwhile initiative that brings comfort, hope and dignity to 
women and youth in crisis with the gift of purses filled with personal necessities. We have also 
included a link for your reference. 

Fill a Purse for a Sister Campaign Link 

The following Social/Welcome committee members deserve our special thanks: 

                       Mary Bresser;  Nancy Clarke,  Deb Garneau,   Marie Hewitt,  Helen Hunt 
and Linda Weir 

 This is just the first of many initiatives that your Board has approved in support of our new 
social/welcome committee. We may be virtual for the near future but we are all looking forward 
to the day when we can participate in community events in person again. 

Feel free to email Condo1Social@gmail.com if you have any questions or suggestions about 
this event or any future events you would like to see. 

For additional information regarding the event and pictures, please access our website 
at    https://www.hotg.ca/condo-1/ 

Thank you for your support! 

 968 Board of Directors 

https://www.hotg.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Fill-a-Purse-for-a-Sister-Flyer.pdf
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fillapurseforasistercampaign.ca%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0sCTeAqUVn6vHCzjMbKohjseMVbnxU7qxlB91U_GFVNbvDSGiiyeXdDdI&data=04%7C01%7Cadam.hassan%40fsresidential.com%7C6c2ebaec5bd54f566efb08d89647faea%7C82dc41969dae4650955505bccddbfd01%7C0%7C1%7C637424583182095889%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=XGJCQIh1gKFGkXBOHBoNVD3OshXB2toCRyS9rnZb8Uw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Condo1Social@gmail.com
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hotg.ca%2Fcondo-1%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cadam.hassan%40fsresidential.com%7C6c2ebaec5bd54f566efb08d89647faea%7C82dc41969dae4650955505bccddbfd01%7C0%7C1%7C637424583182105882%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=x9Fe3eynRzxqAwCVeEx1zKHmAj%2FxxzcLqP7gf%2BXAj2Y%3D&reserved=0
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Thank you, 
 

  

Adam Hassan 
 
adam.hassan@fsresidential.com 

2645 Skymark Ave., Suite 101 | Mississauga, Ontario L4W 4H2 
Direct Line: 647.475.4033 
Customer Care Center: 1.855.244.8854 | Fax: 416.293.5904 
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